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That the following recommendations from the Strategic Planning and Budget Committee 

be approved: 

1. Whereas the City of Toronto and Queens Park have reached a historic 

agreement to ease Toronto's ongoing budget crisis, 

And whereas the agreement includes the uploading of the Don Valley Parkway 

and the Gardiner Expressway, 

And whereas the province will deliver 9 billion dollars to the city over the next ten 

years, 

And whereas Ottawa has been gifted $543 million dollars to be split between 

cash for capital projects and ongoing operating expenses,  

Therefore be it resolved that the Region of Waterloo ask through the Regional 

Chair's office that our five area MPP's work in concert to request a fair and 

equitable monetary deal, 

And that this agreement be reflective of those reached between Queens Park 

and the cities of Toronto and Ottawa. 

And that this resolution be shared with the area municipalities. 
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